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NEWS RELEASE 
Community Advisory Council to 

Participate in Focus Group 
September CAC meeting closed to the public 
 

ROSEBURG, Ore., September 12, 2017 – Umpqua Health Alliance's Community Advisory Council (CAC) 

will not be holding a meeting in public this month. Instead, CAC members will be participating in a 

Community Health Assessment focus group. The CAC plans to open the October 12 meeting to the 

public. If you have any questions about the CAC or would like information about future meetings, please 

call (541) 229-7022. 

 

Umpqua Health is the parent company of Umpqua Health Alliance, one of 16 Oregon coordinated care 

organizations serving the state’s Medicaid population. The Roseburg-based company and its subsidiaries 

are focused on expanding access, improving care, community involvement, and reducing unnecessary 

usage across the clinical space for more than 26,000 Douglas County residents on the Oregon Health 

Plan and close to 10,000 more individuals with Medicare, commercial insurance or Exchange coverage. 

For more information, please visit umpquahealth.com.  
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